Australian Government

Commonwealth Grants Commission

File ref 2012/0088

Mr J Manuatu

Adviser

Office of Senator the Hon. Eric Abetz
SG 92, Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr Manuatu

The Commonwealth Grants Commission acknowledges your Freedom of Information
request dated 26 February 2013, which refers to Senate Question on Notice (QoN) 1989.

Atttached is the response which the Commonwealth Grants Commission forwarded to the
Parliamentary Coordination Team in the Treasury by email on 24 August 2012.

This is the only communication involving QoN 1989.

Yours sincerely

B

n Spasojevic
ecrefary

28 February 2013
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